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School Lunch Program 

“No Charge” Rule 

 

Trinidad School District #1 has a “no charge” rule for breakfast and lunch programs. 
This means that it is the responsibility of the parent or legal guardian to maintain a 
positive balance in the student’s lunch account unless the student has qualified for the 
free lunch program. Payments on accounts may be made at each individual school 
cafeteria or by mail or in person at the Trinidad School District Administration building, 

215 S. Maple Street, Trinidad CO. 

 

The “no charge” rule means that a student with a negative balance will still be allowed to 
have a lunch, but will be requested to remind the parent/legal guardian that a negative 
balance exists. Statements will also be mailed from the District Office showing that a 
negative balance exists. In cases of repeated or excessive negative balances, the district 
office will begin making phone calls to the parent/legal guardian. 

 

If a negative balance exists at the end of the school year, grade cards, transfer of 
permanent records, and/or transcripts may be withheld. 
 

Questions regarding your account may be answered by calling 719-845-2054 
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